
Dear Parent,

Your child took part in a program with educational entertainer Brian Richards called, “The 
Magic of  COOPERATION”.  In an effort to make this program “educationally significant” we 
have sent this letter home with follow-up activities.

The main points that were discussed were as follows:

 Whether we agree with someone or not we need to treat that person with RESPECT!
 When there is a disagreement...we attack the problem never the PERSON!
 We need to work for a Win/Win solution!

The simple activities included help to reinforce the important messages already shared during 
the program and reviewed in the classroom.  If  you would like more information about our 
presenter please feel free to visit his website at:

     www.4aceproductions.com

Thanks for your support and commitment to the MAGIC of  Cooperation!

Sincerely,

Brian Richards
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